
               
 
 
The Board of Fire Commissioners, District #2, Gloucester Township held a workshop meeting in the 
Chews Landing Fire Station on Tuesday, November 3, 2015 at 7:30 PM. 
 
Commissioners present were: Donahue, Evans, Ritz, Genzel. 
 In attendance: District Clerk, District Administrator, Kirk LeBlanc (Nottingham Insurance). 
 
 
Kirk LeBlanc reviewed the district insurance policies in detail and presented his outlook for 2016 with 
possible changes and pricing for insurance. 
 
Budget items were reviewed. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 11:00 PM. 
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